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SAVE THE DATE-LEGAL WORKSHOP APRIL 8TH 
“Interpreters in the Courtroom:  Best Practices for Evidentiary 
Hearings”, will be presented by Judge Holbrook and Judge Varno 
9:00am-12:00pm, then Glossary Building from 1:00-3:00pm.  Location is 
yet to be determined.  You can attend either session or both.  RID ceu’s 
will be available.   This is offered by the Judicial Office of Language 
Access so registration will be free.   More information soon! 
Another Swearing Ceremony Coming Soon 
Judicial will have another small swearing in ceremony in the near future, 
stay tuned for more info if you have not been able to attend one yet. 
Interpretation of Digital Files 
Are you being asked to interpreter “digital files”, such as an ASL video 
on a phone or a vlog?  If so, please let me know what type(s) of video 
file you have been asked to interpret.  I am collecting data to see if this 
is becoming an issue like it is for language interpreters. 
CCDHH Website Update 
Due to maintenance issues with our current website, we are changing 
platforms again.  There is still time to add additional information or 
resources, so let me know if there is something you would like to see on 
the new website that is not currently there.  We are hoping to roll out the 
new one in the next few months. 
Support Service Providers (SSP’s) Needed  
As mentioned last month, CCDHH now has a DeafBlind Services 
program.  The DeafBlind Services Coordinator, Ryan Hawkins, will be 
building a list of those who have experience working with the deafblind 
as SSP’s.  If you have experience as an SSP or are interested in 
learning more about it, contact Ryan at  
Ryan.hawkins@state.co.us 
 

Status I & II 
New legal badges are done!!  
Yes, it’s really true this time! 
Badges were mailed last 
Friday.  Let me know if you 
don’t get your badge by next 
week or if you REALLY hate 
your picture.  We can re-print. 

Thanks for all you do! 

Cheri & Mandy 

http://www.ccdhh.com/
mailto:Ryan.hawkins@state.co.us
https://www.courts.state.co.us/Administration/Custom.cfm?Unit=interp&Page_ID=583
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Mandy’s Corner 

Spring is HERE! 
WOW, Spring is here! I am sure some of you are already making 

plans for vacation over the spring break. So please update your 

Gridcheck availability if you will NOT be available. It would be very 

helpful. If you are not sure how to do it, please feel free to contact 

me and I can walk you through it in Gridcheck.  

Invoices 
Lately, I have released a lot of invoices back for correction because 

of forgotten Last Minute Fees, Travel Time, etc. Before submitting 

invoices, please pay attention to make sure they are correct so you 

can get your paycheck on time. Let me know if you have questions 

about this.  

 

 

Invoice Due Dates:   
March:  2nd, 16th and 30th April:  13th and 27th 

 

                     


